Jeffrey Blyth Foundation
This is the quarterly report (unaudited) to Blind Citizens Australia for the information of supporters of the Shirley Fund. It covers the period 1 July 2024 to 30 June 2025.

The Shirley fund was established in October 2017 as a sub-fund following a gift to the Jeffrey Blyth Foundation from Blind Citizens NSW of $2,386,109.50. It holds assets which can only be distributed for the benefit of people who are blind or vision-impaired in NSW and the ACT. The Trustee welcomes gifts and bequests to the Shirley fund to assist its ongoing support to Blind Citizens Australia benefitting blind and vision-impaired people in NSW and the ACT.

	
	Q1
	Q2
	Q3
	Q4
	YTD

	 
	1 Jul – 30 Sep 2024
	1 Oct – 31 Dec 2024
	1 Jan – 31 Mar 2025
	1 Apr – 30 Jun 2025
	1 Jul - 30 Jun 2025

	Equity at start of period
	$2,606,052
	$2,759,013
	$2,706,376
	$2,603,390
	$2,606,052

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	

	Shirley fund income:
	 
	 
	 
	 
	

	Investment related
	$157,399
	$5,925
	-$46,211
	$126,464
	$266,782

	Donations
	$0
	$0
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Expenses
	-$4,439
	-$6,007
	-$4,220
	-$4,220
	-$43,739

	Current year profit allocation / Net operating result:
	$152,960
	-$82
	-$50,431
	$122,244
	$223,043

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	

	Grants paid out
	$0
	-$52,555
	-$52,555
	$0
	-$105,110

	Change in equity
	$152,960
	-$52,637
	-$102,986
	$122,244
	$117,933

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	

	Equity at end of period
	$2,759,013
	$2,706,376
	$2,603,390
	$2,725,634
	$2,723,986

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 

	ASX
	7.74%
	-0.85%
	-2.84%
	9.44%
	13.58%



Grants from the Shirley fund to Blind Citizens Australia are made as equal instalments in October and February each year. The budgeted grant from the Shirley Fund for financial year 2025–2026 is $109,260.
The assets of The Jeffrey Blyth Foundation are held in its Trust Fund. The Trust Fund has two sub-funds known as the General Fund and the Shirley Fund. Donations to the Jeffrey Blyth Foundation, which are tax deductible, go into the General fund unless the donor specifies that their donations are for the Shirley fund.
Please consider donating to the Jeffrey Blyth Foundation or leaving us a bequest. If you wish to do so, please reach us through the office of Blind Citizens Australia.

For any enquiries or for further information, please contact:
Maryanne Diamond
Chair of the Jeffrey Blyth Foundation
maryanne@maryannediamond.com
